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Stone & Webster Engineering
ATTN: Mr. R. B. Kelly
Vice President, Quality Assurance
P. O. Box 2325
Boston, MA 02107

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of September 26, 1980, in response to our
letter dated August 27, 1980.

We have no further questions regarding your response at this time.
We will review your corrective and preventive actions during a
future inspection to determine if your actions, including the
procedure revision, have provided effective control of your IEB
79-14 activities and that required evaluations and notifications
to the licensee are being provided in a timely manner.

Sincerel
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Uldis Potapovs, Chielf
Vendor Inspection Branch
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